The Site Based Decision Making Council meeting was called at July 27, 2011 at 3:04 PM.  
Members present include Renee Brinson, Parent, Karen Drake, Teacher, Mark Thomas, Principal, Georgia Gordon, Teacher and Trina Ramsey, Parent.  

The minutes for June 6th were approved by Karen Drake and seconded by Renee Brinson.

Site-base election will be held to fill one teacher position that was vacated due to the transfer of Christine Baldwin.
New members were introduced and the process for training of new parent members was discussed.  Members discussed when to meet for the coming year as a council.  The council members decided to meet at 2:30 PM the first Thursday of every month, except during days that school is out.  The next meeting will be August 11, 2011 at 2:30 PM.   
Schedule of Balances

Mr. Thomas reviewed June Account Ledgers and balances.  Copies were discussed and reviewed.  Karen Drake made a motion to accept the Schedule of Balances as read, and Trina Ramsey seconded the motion.  
By-Laws  and Policies

Copies of the old policies and procedures were reviewed with members.  New policies  are in the process of being updated and compiled. Committees are being asked to compile new polices  as they relate to each committee.  The committees include Budget, Assessment, Planning and PD, School Culture, AD Hoc, Curriculum and Instruction Committees.  The Site-Based Committee will review all polices submitted by the committees; revise and approve.   By-laws for the site based committee were discussed to help benefit new members understand the guidelines for writing policies and procedures.  
The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 
